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Dear Member, 

Annual General Meeting 2017 

At Marden Village Working Mens Club, Albion Road, Marden, Kent TN12 9DT 

On Friday 3rd February 2017 from 8.00pm to 10.00pm 
 

 
As always, it will be a great night and we’d love to see all of you there. Come along and find out what is really 
going on rather than listening to any rumours. 

If you have any ideas or rule changes/improvements that you would like brought up on the night then please 

either write in or email the club 4 weeks prior to the AGM date so they can be added to the agenda. 

There will be a raffle again which will include a FREE club membership for next season on the night, with some 

CADAC merchandise, some new tackle supplied by our local sponsoring tackle shops and any tackle (new or old) 

that you can donate. So bring along any unwanted items of tackle plus lots of cash and we’ll have a bit of fun – 

all proceeds will go to the club. 

Don't think this is a stuffy night of listening to the Committee waffling on about facts and figures; it is a fun night, 

a good laugh, a chance to have a good chinwag over a pint about what is really going on and also a chance for 

you to get involved in the clubs plans for the future. 

Don't forget if you want something discussed or a rule changed then put pen to paper (or finger to keypad) and 

send your thoughts into the club and it will be added to the AGM agenda. 

New water open NOW! 

A well-established 5 acre farm reservoir set in 
beautiful quiet countryside. 

From recent test sessions by the committee, we 
know it contains Carp to 19lb, as well as some 
fabulous Roach and Tench. As usual, we have been 
told of larger Carp but at the moment these are 
unconfirmed. 

It looks like it should contain Pike and Perch too 
but we are not aware of any at this stage, so it is 
down to you to let us know if there are any in 
there, or indeed any other species! 

The majority of swims have only recently been dug 
out so please exercise some caution as they will be 
muddy and slippery during the winter months. 

http://www.clubmark.org.uk/
mailto:info@cranbrookanglingclub.co.uk
http://www.cranbrookanglingclub.co.uk/angling_club_kent/file/Brookland.php
http://www.cranbrookanglingclub.co.uk/
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Don’t buy anything online unless you go through our Easyfundraising portal 

We hope you have done all your Christmas shopping through Easyfundraising. If all our members used the portal, 
we could be looking at 100’s of pounds in funds for the club and if they get all their friends and family using it 
too then it could raise £1000s, so spread the word (or at least the Easyfundraising link). 

You won’t spend any more time or money by doing your online shopping this way than going to the retailer’s 
website directly. Simply click the Easyfundraising link, find your retailer and buy. Anyone can use it, members, 
friends or family, so spread the word and get everyone you know buying online through our EasyFundraising 
portal. 

If we get enough funds this way, we won't need to increase the membership fee! 

A big thanks to all our Bailiffs who do a great job keeping 
an eye on our waters and our members, we hope you will 
continue your good work next season for us. 

And to the handful of people that have turned up at the 
various work parties, we could not have done the jobs 
without your assistance, so a huge thankyou goes out to 
you. 

Renewals - Due in February/March  

Renewal forms will be sent to you via post straight 
after the AGM for you to complete and return; copies 
will also be available on the website. Please contact 
the club if you have changed your home or email 
address since joining so that we can make sure a 
renewal form gets to you. 

 

 2 rods maximum on all our waters except at Darwell or Lydd. 

 To get a guest ticket, you need to contact Mark Lindsell the 
membership officer giving at least 24hrs notice. 

 Litter – Why do members still chuck their rubbish around our 
venues? Do not leave any form of litter on the banks or the 
bushes. If you bring it, you take it home! 

 Keep checking our website for news and notices, otherwise 
you may miss important information posted on there for you. 

Have a great Christmas and New Year and we hope to see you all at the AGM in February.   

The CADAC Committee 

 
 

http://www.clubmark.org.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cranbrookangling
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cranbrookangling
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cranbrookangling
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cranbrookangling
http://www.cranbrookanglingclub.co.uk/angling_club_kent/file/membership.php
http://www.cranbrookanglingclub.co.uk/angling_club_kent/file/news.php

